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RECORDS BEING RELEASED IN THEIR ENTIRETY



Should-you get any~questions regaeding NRC inefomation in the Wikileaksdocumenit:s, 'you can respond
with the statement below (approved by the Staite.epartment) or simply refer the reporter to me:.

The NRC has an actIve international program ,that supports.UU.S. interests abroad in regards to the

safe and secure use of nuclear materials and the development of effective regulatory organizations in
countries around the world.

It'Sipossible that State Department documents maytontain, information regardingNRC's International
program. Such information would.be considered non-u'blic.land.. notIntended forpublic disclosure.

ThIeNRC does not comment on materials which mayha-ve.been.leaked. We cannot speak to the
6authnticity of-Apy documents provided to th~ neIi.
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Hareington,ý Holly

From: Ash, Darren
Sent: •Wednesday, June 12,,2013.310'1.0 AM
To: Rich, Thomas; Feibus, Jonatliýn;,Graham,.ThorneI hrre Benner, Harririgtono
Cc: :.Olive, Karen; Corley; c htriie•B-nr Eliot;HrgnH oEly,
Subject: request

Good. morning,

Since-the ex'posure o'f "sensitiveý iniformation in.th'e media ilast week relatingd toNSA, some news services have.
bee geeraingartcle whchhav liks o te Gardan Th-eGuardian reports have linksto :a "sensitive"

order and presentationi. 'Employees-could, if they elect`t,i6,open.these douet o usytms, resulting in
potential spills. We haid simiilar situatio~n a co,'upl'e ;yea;r. ago with the Wikileaks manterial. Could you please
prepare' a ýsimple. remrrinder to, staff about this, and to~not .open "sdnsitive"ý materials even though they are
available•on the Internet. The remindershould be. coordited with: NSIR.

Thank you,

Darren
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